
New modules! Online training for school immunization requirements 

Dear Superintendents and Administrators, 

With the recent announcement that the California immunization reporting site is open for 
schools and child care facilities, now is the perfect time to check out our free online training 
that helps school staff implement immunization requirements. New modules that cover 
immunization reporting are now available! (See #7 Reporting Immunizations on the 
ShotsforSchool.org training resources page.) The modules demonstrate how to prepare for 
school reporting, complete the Immunization Assessment Worksheet, and use the reporting 
website for staff of TK/Kindergarten, 7th Grade, and Pre-Kindergarten (Child Care) facilities. A 
friendly reminder that early reporting is always encouraged! 

Please be sure to notify all schools in your district that these training modules are available to 
help staff enforce immunization requirements, maintain immunization records of all children 
enrolled, and assess and annually report the immunization status of their enrollees. You 
can find additional resources and materials on ShotsforSchool.org to help implement 
immunization requirements in your schools. 

Sincerely, 

California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/CDPH Document Library/Immunization/2022ImmunizationAssessmentFallMemo_K7.pdf
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/CDPH Document Library/Immunization/2022ImmunizationAssessmentFallMemo_Pre-K.pdf
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/resources-trainingTK-12.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/shotsforschool.aspx
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